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Balaclava HOME & SCHOOL News 

 

Wednesday, June 8 is Pasta Day!  

If you ordered a pasta bowl for lunch, please pack a FORK! 

 

Your Opinion Matters  

Home & School is looking for YOUR feedback to plan for the 2022/2023 school year. Feedback on lunch 

options and where to spend fundraised money is always important. 

This questionnaire is open for five days! With your completed entry, your name will be entered into a 

draw for a chance to WIN ... movie passes or gas card. 

Your feedback matters! 

https://your-opinion-matters-balaclava-school.cheddarup.com 

 

 

Recruiting for the Home & School Executive Team 

We have roles to fill for the 2022/2023 school year.  The benefits of being part of the team is rewarding!  

The current team is planning for a smooth transition filled with training, support, success planning and 

co-leadership.  Our roles include president, secretary, and treasurer. 

We have an evening of excellence planned for Wednesday, June 15 with our goal to fulfill those roles.  

This team is for you!  The best voice at Balaclava is the parent voice! 

Reach us!    balaclavahands@gmail.com 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK  @BalaclavaPublicSchoolParentForum · Elementary School 
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